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This Week in Math: 

 
Algebra 1 students have been learning 

about more about inequalities, including 

compound inequalities and absolute value 

inequalities. The students have been 

solving, graphing, and applying their 

knowledge to real world application 

problems. The students have done a great 

job seeing the relationship between 

equations and inequalities while also 

recognizing the differences. Great job 

Algebra 1 students, keep up the great 

work! 

6th Grade Homeroom students 

participated in activities and 

conversations related to School Violence 

Awareness Week. The students watched 

videos about the impact that their words 

and actions can have on others, discussed 

how to be kind and joyful, and conversed 

about the positive and negative effects 

of Social Media on students today. The 

6th grade class did a great job sharing 

their thoughts, paying attention to the 

videos, and came up with great ways to be 

kind to one another. Great job 6th grade, 

keep up the great work! 
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Week of October 28th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 10/28: 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: Topics 3.5 – 3.7) 

 

Tuesday, 10/29: 

8th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 2.5 – 2.8) 

 

Wednesday, 10/30: 

6th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 3.1 & 3.2) 

 

Thursday, 10/31: 

Algebra 1 

(Topic 3 Assessment) 
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